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Provider Notice 
 

New clinical policy website available to providers 

We are excited to announce that Molina Healthcare has launched a new website repository for 

clinical policies at MolinaClinicalPolicy.com. This site includes Molina Clinical Policies (MCPs) 

and Molina Clinical Reviews (MCRs), which are used by providers as well as Molina’s Medical 

Directors and internal reviewers to make medical necessity determinations. 

The website will ensure that providers have access to the most current MCPs and MCRs. 

Routine updates will be made following approval by the Molina Clinical Policy Committee.  

Please contact us at 1-800-424-4524 if you have any questions about the new website.  

http://www.molinaclinicalpolicy.com/

